Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/23/2024 1:44:43 AM

First name: Judith

Last name: Anderson

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | support this withdrawl! Preserve more than 20,000 acres at the headlands of the Rapid Creek
Watershed. Do not let the mining companies near the watershed. It is important for the Naitve population and the
non human population. They won't have anywhere to escape to if there's mining and the all the associated waste.
You really need to think about the future, and not how much money the mining companies are going to "spend."

Please expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior and stop this insanity.

Thank you



